

School Council Meeting Agenda/Minutes

Date: 13/07/22	For the attention of: SLT and the site team
Who is in attendance?	
Pupils: Tpr, Bda, Dad, Jms, Ble	
Has everyone seen the minutes from the last meeting? Are these minutes OK?	
Yes, all agreed.	
Would anybody like to mention anything important before we start?	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Ble raised concerns around his and other student's mental health. 	MRe responded by offering BLE access to learn more about mental health and encouraged BLE to become the school mental health ambassador. Mre outlined details (1.5 hrs worth of training per/week. Cost: £900 for the online training), Ble interested and nominated himself to do this.
1. First thing we are going to talk about: Feedback on Jubilee Events and Activities	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> a. Artwork b. Scones c. Cricket/ football d. Board games 	All: agreed that they had seen the artwork. Most agreed that they liked the art. Scones/ cream teas and strawberries went down well (literally). As did the sports. Board games had less engagement as difficult to match theme.
2. Second thing we are going to talk about: Fundraising/ Events	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> a. Table top sale? b. Talent show? c. Sports day raffle? d. Other 	<p>All agreed the talent show would be hard to put together in time for end of term and would be a longer-term plan moving forward.</p> <p>All agreed: Sports day Raffle and a table top sale would be achievable. DAd offered to run the table top raffle.</p>
3. Third thing we are going to talk about: Recycle bins	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> a. These are now in place; with thanks to student council. b. Thoughts re impact? c. Are we interested in applying for an award? What needs to be done? 	<p>The bins have been successful and made an impact. There is an issue about how to sort and recycle the contents. ABr to Speak/ email Bre regarding this.</p> <p>https://www.woodlandtrust.org.uk/support-us/act/your-school/green-tree-schools-award/</p>
4. Fourth thing we are going to talk about: Recent Site Works	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> a. Concrete base in forest schools b. Picnic tables in forest schools c. New ceiling lights and wall neon lights in dining room d. What else would we like to see? 	<p>This was not discussed and will be moved to the next student council agenda.</p> <p>Summer site works will also be discussed during term 1 202-23.</p>
Would anybody like to mention anything else/ A.O.B?	None.